
Annual Parish Meeting

Great Brickhill

St Mary-the-Virgin Church

Tuesday 2nd May 2017



Thank you to

DAVID MARLOW

who has kindly taken most
of the photos used in this
ŜǾŜƴƛƴƎΩǎ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǘƛƻƴ



The Annual Parochial Church Meeting

Tuesday 25th April 2017

Formal Elections:-
a).  Church Wardens
b).  Deanery Synod Representatives (max 2)
c).  Members of the PCC (max 9)



(No changes from 2016)

CHURCH WARDEN

Julia Turner

DEANERY SYNOD REPRESENTATIVE

Jeremy Hopkinson



MEMBERS OF THE PCC

Phillipa Cook
Mary Maley

Angela Northen
Margretta Smith

Joy Wilson



¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊΩǎ Report including 
adoption of the Annual Report

- Accounts prepared on Receipts and Payments basis

- Surplus of £14k due to one very large donation

- Total disbursements to charitable causes represents
approximately 11% of Income Received

- The  daily  running  costs  of  this  Church  are
currently  in  the  region  of  £90 per  day,  excluding
any  major  restoration  costs. (£97 in 2015, reduction
mainly due to new supplier for heating)



PARISH SHARE PAYMENT TO DIOCESE

Payment for 2016 paid in full:-
£22,955 (3.1% increase)

Parish Share for 2017:-
£24,098(further increase of 5%)



ELECTORAL  ROLL

No. on Roll at 31st December 2016:- 52



ATTENDANCE AT SERVICES

Average weekly attendance on a
normal Sunday has decreased:- 20

Average for Family Services (excluding 
special services e.g. baptisms) is still
very good:- 35.  Thanks to Margretta
Smith and Angela Northen for their

help with this service.



A PHOTOGRAPHIC REVIEW
OFTHE LAST TWELVE 
ahb¢I{ Lb/[¦5LbD ΧΦΦ



SNOWDROP WALKS 

HISTORY WEEKEND

THE NATIVITY

NINE LESSONS AND CAROLS

PLANT FAYRE
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MANY DIFFERENT TYPES OF SNOWDROPS  



A TOTAL OF £1375 WAS RAISED  


